
March 15,2010 

MAR 2 4 2010 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P 0 Box 615 
FranMbrt, KY 40602 

ATTN: Jeff DeRouen 
Executive Director 

RE: Case Number 2009-00549 

Gentlemen: 

Recently I received information that LG&E wants to change the way it bills its 
customers which will result in higher cost to most users. Also LG&E wants to triple its 
electric residential customers charge from $5 .OO to $1 5 .00. 

Speaking for myself, a senior citizen and a LG&E customer, we cannot afford these extra 
charges. Please help to prevent these changes & extra charges. 

Advise me whom to contact or what steps to take to voice my complaint & concerns. 

Thank you, 


